

Minutes from Pupil Voice Meeting – Friday 8th June 2018

Present: **Hannah (Chair person)**
 Thomas
 Chloe W
 Paul
 Ashley
 Sam
 Julie
 Jane

Apologies: Liam

Tasks from last meeting:

1. Gary has been asked about music and games – use the same games as last year, Jenga and Connect 4
2. Hannah has spoken to the teachers about helping. Julie has done a time slot sheet for the staff room
3. Chloe has done the posters which need to go up. Permission slips also done. Need to write a letter about petting donkeys
4. Raffle books and tickets still to be done and sent out
5. Invitations to volunteers and governors have been done
6. Need to remind Jan about cake sale at Sports Day
7. Chloe's email has been sorted
8. Jane to bring school map to next meeting

AOB

We need a plan of where everything is to go on the Summer Party day. Ashley to action.

HS class have asked for help with trying to cut down the amount of disposable plastic cups being used in school. It was suggested that we could organize school water bottles for pupils to purchase.

Tasks

1. Summer Party time slot sheet to go up in staff room
2. Chloe to write letter about petting donkeys
3. Raffle books to be done
4. Remind Jan
5. Map for next meeting
6. Plan for summer party stall positions

Date of next meeting – Friday 22nd June in the Training Room

